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UPDATES

@LearningForward
#LearnFwdTLP

CONNECT. BELONG. SUPPORT.

LET’S CHAT

Check out Learning 
Forward’s series of 

#LearnFwdTLP Twitter 
chats. Featuring articles 
and authors from the latest 
issues of The Learning 
Professional, they are a 
great way to deepen your 
learning and connect with 
other professionals. 

To be notified of 
upcoming chats, subscribe 
to our email list (see 
the “subscribe” button 
at the bottom of www.
learningforward.org) and 
follow us on social media. 
We are @LearningForward 
on Twitter and Facebook, 
and the magazine’s hashtag 
is #LearnFwdTLP. 


